
 

 

Mr C Harrison 

Principal Planning Officer 

Copeland Borough Council 

Sent via email to chris.harrison@copeland.gov.uk  

 

 

30th June 2022 

Dear Mr Harrison 

Re: Story Homes, Importation and Deposit of Earth Material and Installation of Drainage, ref: 

4/22/2217/OF1, Land to West of Valley View Road, Whitehaven 

I write further to the above application and hereby submit additional information in the form of surface 

water construction management detail for consideration. 

Please find attached for submission and consideration at this stage; 

• Surface Water Management Plan Phase 1, drawing no. 20095.90.9.SWMPP1 

• Surface Water Management Plan Phase 2, drawing no. 20095.90.9.SWMPP2 

• Silt Management Reporting Plan, July 2022 

• Construction Method Statement, July 2022 

We trust this helps the Council in the determination of this application and we look forward to a decision 

as soon as is possible to enable a start on site later this summer to benefit from better weather. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Adam McNally 

Senior Land and Planning Manager  

 

mailto:chris.harrison@copeland.gov.uk

